
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
(By email)    
 

Our Ref: MGLA110619-4659 
 

18 June 2019 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 11 June 2019. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You requested: 

 
I would like to request information on gifts that may have been received by Mayoral 
Directors this year. Specifically, I would like to know: 
a.) Which Mayoral Directors were invited to the Champions League final this year 
between Tottenham and Liverpool? 
b.) Who made the invite? 
c.) For the football match itself, were the tickets in a box or were there in a general 
admission? 
d.) What was the monetary value of this invite? 
e.) Did the hospitality include flights? 
f.) If the hospitality included flights, which airline and what class of passenger (i.e. 
economy, business) 
g.) Did the hospitality include accommodation? 
h.) If the hospitality included accommodation, what hotel was provided? 

 
Please find attached the information we hold within the scope of your request: 
 

a) One Mayoral Director, Leah Kreitzman, was invited to the Champions League final this 
year between Tottenham and Liverpool. The invitation was declined 

b) UEFA 
c)-h) N/A Information unknown 

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA110619-4659. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer 
 



 
 

 

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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